BULLITT COUNTY **PUBLIC SCHOOLS**

DANNY CLEMENS, DIRECTOR

TRACY PARSLEY, MAINTENANCE SUPERVISOR THOMAS STOKES, CUSTODIAL SUPERVISOR GEORGE BROCK, ENERGY MANAGER

DEPARTMENT OF FACILITIES

MEMO

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM:

Danny Clemens, Director of Facilities

Date:

August 12, 2024

RE:

Bullitt East High School Water Tap DC

Bullitt East High School is requesting permission to allow the city of Mt. Washington to place a wet tap on the BCPS property (field) across the street from Bullitt East High School and a temporary shed for storage. The city will also run a water line to the property (field) and install a meter at this location. Doing this will allow our BEHS and community sports teams to have access to water during practices. The field will be primarily used by the Middle School Football team and BEHS football team. If approved, the city, in coordination with the MWFCA, will provide the funding for the water tap, meter, and shed. The shed installation will be handled by A-1 Built Sheds.

.I recommend approval of this request.

Attachment:

BEHS Water Tap Request

KNIND

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION



NATE FULGHUM, PRINCIPAL

ANGELA BINKLEY, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL
MIKE BRANGERS, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL
STEPHEN CREPPS, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL
ONDREA SMALLWOOD, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

TO: Troy Wood, COO; Danny Clemen, Director of Facilities

FROM: Nate Fulghum

DATE: 8/6/2024

REF: Water Tap and Shed Installation

Bullitt East High School is requesting permission to allow the city of Mt. Washington to place a wet tap on the BCPS property (field) across the street from Bullitt East High School and a temporary shed for storage. The city will also run a water line to the property (field) and install a meter at this location. Doing this will allow our BEHS and community sports teams to have access to water during practices. The field will be primarily used by the Middle School Football team and BEHS football team. If approved, the city, in coordination with the MWFCA, will provide the funding for the water tap, meter, and shed. The shed installation will be handled by A-1 Built Sheds.

Thank you,

N. S. Fulghum

Nate Fulghum, Principal



